Newsletter

5th September 2025

Message from the Headteacher Upcoming Dates

September

Dear Taywood Families, 17" September- Willow Reading
It has been a wonderful first week back at Taywood. The .
Session/ book bag handover

children have settled in so well and are following our routines October

already. We are very proud of them!

Thank you for helping your child to be punctual and in nursery ! .
. . . . meetings for new children

school for 8:45 am and 12:15pm. The register closes at g:ooam and

th th
12:30pm. We have had excellent attendance this week. 13" and 15" October- Parent
Orchard Star of the Week meetings for all other children

7" and 8™ October- Parent

Isla has shown independence and confidence in her new class. 24," October- Close for half
She has answered questions and is following the routines. She | L=l CEEEIR )
has also interacted well with the adults in Orchard. November
Willow Star of the Week -
The staff were amazed at Iszack’s family picture. Brilliant 3 November- Closed for staff

concentration and drawing skills Iszack. training
Headteacher’'s Award " November- School and

Lucas has been busy engaging in the activities and group “Clocielllaslciierey
sessions. Well done Lucas!

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Slater

Headteacher head@taywood.lancs.sch.uk

Extended Services

Mrs Farr is our Extended Services Co-Ordinator and can be contacted at

admin@taywood.lancs.sch.uk



Our Learning

Seedlings

Orchard

Willow

admin@taywood.lancs.sch.uk



Nature Club

Nature Club sessions: Thursday’s- Willow, Friday- Orchard.

Willow Book Bags

Wednesday 17" September at either 9:0oam or 3:00pm.

Primary School Places

admin@taywood.lancs.sch.uk


https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/starting-primary-school/

